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We are a Christian school where we value one another, want the best for everyone, work 

hard and enjoy the journey. 

Deo Fretus – Trust In God 

22
nd

 January 2018  

Parents/Carers 

IMPORTANT NOTICE FOR ALL PARENTS/CARERS OF YEAR 6 CHILDREN 

SATS INFORMATION  AFTERNOON/EVENING 29th January 2018  

On Monday 29
th
 January there will be a meeting in the school hall to inform you about the SAT’s (Standard 

Attainment Tests) which your child will be taking in May.  This is a very important meeting as it will give you 

the opportunity to look at past SAT’s papers and see what they entail.  We will also give examples of some of 

the best ways to support your child, whilst working in partnership with the school.   

The year 6 class teachers will be available during both sessions at 

2:00-2:45pm  OR 

5:00-5:45pm 

This information evening will help you to find out how you can best help your child so that they can achieve 

their full potential.  If you would like to attend, please complete the slip below and return to your child’s 

class teacher. 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Mr Rob Kenyon 

Vice Principal  

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

SATS INFORMATION  AFTERNOON/EVENING 29
th

 January 2018 

I would like to attend the Year 6 SATS information evening. 

I will be attending the    ⃝ 2:00pm meeting 

        ⃝     5.00pm meeting 

 

Name __________________________________ 

Parent/Carer of ________________________________________  Class  _________________ 

Contact telephone numbers ____________________________  

Tel:01691

